
Mrs. Bomar’s Preschool News 
March 2024 

 
March is here already! 2025 is speeding by! We are having so much fun in our 
classroom. The students have been working hard on solving problems, being good 
friends, asking each other for help and caring for one another. They have all grown in 
many ways so far this school year. 
 
March Learning Themes:  
Author Study:  We will explore children’s books by Julia Donaldson and Karma Wilson 
Signs of Spring: What happens when winter changes to spring? What do we observe 
that tells us spring is on the way?  
 

Walking Through the Alphabet  

We will continue our “walk through the alphabet.” Through letter sounds, recognition, 
and projects we will continue to strengthen each child’s pre-reading skills! We will also 
be working on our letter of the week pages. Please be sure to help your child think up 
words that begin with our letter of the week. 

March: 
Week of March 3 – Zz 
Week of March 10 – Ii 
Week of March 17 - Qq 
 

Show and Share 
Our March Show and Share theme is games! When it is your child’s turn they can share 
a game to play. It can be a board game, cards, or imaginative game (hide and seek, I 
Spy, etc). The students will teach their classmates how to play the game. This will be 
great practice for listening skills, following instructions, taking turns, and winning/losing 
graciously. 



Sharing Schedule 
4 - Winnie 
5 - Sloane 
6 - Robin 
11 - Lily 
12 - Jack 
13 - Greta 
18 - Elliott 
20 - Dane 
24 - Cade 
27 - Cora 
 
Spring Conferences 
I’m looking forward to having time to talk to you about your child’s progress. Parents will 
have the option of meeting in person at school on Wednesday 3/19, or virtually via 
zoom. I will send a google doc with dates and time slots  to sign up. This parent-teacher 
conference lasts about 20 minutes.  I will be sending a note home in your child’s bag 
asking for questions or concerns you want discussed at your conference, please return 
it by 3/6. Thank you! 
 

Independent Goodbyes 
Your students have been working on being independent. In class they are trying to solve 
problems before asking for help. They do a great job asking each other for help as well 
(instead of just coming to me). I encourage you to say goodbye to your child at the door 
each morning to practice these self-help skills. I am here to assist your child if they need 
it.  
 

Important Dates 
3/4   T-Shirt Tuesday! Wear your preschool shirt to school 

3/17-3/20 - Spring Parent/Teacher Conferences  
3/31-4/4 -   NO SCHOOL - Spring Break 

Communication: If at any time you have questions or concerns, please message 
me through BrightWheel, email me at jbomar@lakeharrietumpreschool.org or call/text 
my mobile phone (612) 562-0616 

 
REMINDER! Please be sure to check your student in and out every day via the 
BrightWheel app! 



 


